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Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

  

Firstly, a very warm welcome to you and your family and we thank you for choosing St Michael’s to 

begin your child’s journey in education.  We are really looking forward to getting to know both you 

and your children, you are joining a thriving school community.  Here your child will make friends that 

will take them through primary school into secondary school and possibly on into adult life.  You also 

will make friends amongst the other parents that will last for many years.  

  

In our school we truly follow our school motto of Learn~Care~Enjoy.  Our school rules, aspirations 

and ethos of our curriculum are dependent on our motto.  

  

We are proud of our academic standards and constantly seek to improve the practice of our staff 

and enhance the learning of the children.  We place an emphasis on attainment and achievement 

for all children and we strive to channel children’s natural aptitudes and develop all their skills.  

 

We nurture the whole child, allowing time in school for adults to listen and care for all their needs.  

Your child will flourish in the safe and secure environment in well developed and enhanced school 

grounds.  We have good relationships with parents and children and value the partnership in helping 

children to learn. 

 

We also recognise the uniqueness and joy in every child and give opportunities for children to form 

memories and experiences that they will cherish for the rest of their lives. 

 

When your child leaves our school, they will have learnt the importance of learning, caring and 

enjoying every endeavour they embark upon.  By sending your child to our school we welcome you 

into our community.  We value your opinion and interest in your child’s education.  As such we 

would like to invite you to contact us if you need to know more and look forward to you participating 

in our school activities. 

 

 

We will hold our parent information evening on Tuesday 24th May at 4:00pm. This will be held in 

the school hall for approximately 45 minutes.  

 



 

During the meeting you will hear more about the arrangements for your child starting school, as 

well as meeting your child’s class teachers. There will also be an opportunity to find out more about 

aspects of school life such as how and where to order the school uniform and who provides the 

school lunches. There will also be a chance to ask any questions you may have. 

 

In the meantime, it would be really useful if you were able to email the school to let them know two 

pieces of information so that the teachers can begin to prepare for your child starting.  It would be 

helpful to know which pre-school/nursery setting your child is/has attended (if any) and whether 

your child has any additional needs that you feel the school may need to know about.  Please could 

you email the office with this information at your earliest convenience, this would be much 

appreciated. 

 

We will make sure that your child is given the best start possible, we know how important this is.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kirsty Robson, Headteacher 

 


